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Sunzu playground is a part of a large Multi- 
Purpose Community Center (MPCC). This is a 
popular grassroots educational and  
peacebuilding effort in rural northern Rwanda. 
The MPCC has been a continuously growing 
initiative and we are happy to announce that 
we broke ground for the construction of the 
Sunzu playground on February 1st 2022. Initial 
works include building the retaining wall and 
the multipurpose pitch that is constructed to 
accommodate both Basketball and Volleyball 
games at the same time. There will also be an 
additional space reserved for 50 spectators. 
More news to come!

The MPCC will be an important space for locals 
and its completion will have lasting ripple 
effects on youth and adults across the region. 
With a larger space to hold events, meetings, 
vocational training, church services and more, 
this village will be able to continue  
empowering people to make better lives for 
themselves. This is the final phase of the  
development project. Past donations have 
been directed to site works and the land  
acquisition processes and the MPCC remains 
unbuilt due to gaps in funding and support. 
We hope  to see the construction  
completed within the coming months. EAP is 
driving fundraising to meet this objective and 
raise the remaining donations needed to cover 
construction costs. Completing the  
construction of the multi-purpose center is the 
last part of this great project for Sunzu village. 
Join us and see the continued growth of a 
flourishing community gathering space!

DONATE TO THE CAUSE

Sunzu playground construction

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
FROM SUNZU PLAYGROUND 
AND MPCC FUNDRAISER

Sunzu MPCC gofundme Link

https://gofund.me/d43e3e8e
https://gofund.me/d43e3e8e
https://gofund.me/d43e3e8e


The Chapters Network has been looking to 
grow and share the positive impact it has had 
in Sunzu with other rural communities. We are 
happy to announce that we have successfully 
completed the implementation of a new library 
in Kaseke. Plans are now focused on  
implanting another library in the  Little Angels 
School located in Kibagabaga, Kigali. Little  
Angels is a 200 plus student nursery and  
primary school.

In collaboration with  two Canadian  
organizations, Global Excel Management (GEM) 
and Grace Village (GV) and with local  
volunteers, EAP successfully collected the 
funds to ship a 40 foot container full of  
donated books and educational materials, 
bicycles, medical supplies and equipment for 
the Malomo community center in Malawi. The 
container is due to arrive in the coming weeks 
and will go towards plans for libraries and 
health clinics.

Electrocook has successfully completed the 
pilot study that collected critical data on 
the use of EPCs connected to ARC Power’s 
minigrid in the Nyamata Village, Rwanda. 
Using this data and planning the next steps, 
Electrocook is eagerly awaiting the arrival of 
750 stoves. 

CHAPTERS NETWORK  
LIBRARIES

ELECTROCOOK’S CLEAN 
COOKING PILOT

www.eastafricanpower.com info@eastafricanpower.com

The container departing the lot at Grace Village 
where the donations were collected

Some of the main components of the Stove have 
already arrived!
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